THE FEDERAL
REDISTRIBUTION
VICTORIA

Objection 344

John and Carol Smith

1 page



From:

Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 3:53 PM

To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Subject: Proposed Abolition of the Electoral Division of Higgins

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

We wish to post our strong opposition to the proposed abolition of the Electroral d Division of Higgins.

1. Residents do not want our seat of Higgins abolished.

2. Residents need one strong advocate and not have our representation divided up between five Federal Members of
Parliament.

This is particularly relevant as locals unite to voice their opposition to the proposed 173 Burke Road Glen Iris
development which will have an enormous impact on the local community.

3. Higgins, which incorporates Stonnington City Council has a long, proud history as a set of former Prime Ministers

and Treasurers and must be preserved.
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